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ATTENTION PROVIDERS: CORRECTION TO ELIQUIS 
DRUG RECALL LETTERS 
 

Letters regarding the Eliquis 5 mg tablet drug recall were mailed to impacted Highmark members and 
providers on June 30, 2017. In the letters sent out to members, the description of the tablet shape of the 
medication Eliquis 2.5 mg was incorrectly listed as “oval” versus “round”. Of note, the drug information for 
the recalled medication, Eliquis 5 mg, was listed correctly in the letter.  New letters alerting members of the 
correction to the tablet description are being mailed to impacted members.  

Please be aware of this correction, in case you are contacted by patients with questions regarding the 
letters. 
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